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3 September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
St John’s RC High School  
Dundee City Council 
 
In January 2023, Education Scotland published a letter, following an inspection of St John’s 
RC High School. The letter set out a number of areas for improvement which we agreed with 
the school and Dundee City Council.  
 
As requested, Dundee City Council has now provided us with a report on the school’s 
progress. The progress report is available at https://sites.google.com/dd.glow.scot/st-johns-
rc-high-school/home/about-us/our-school-news  
 
After reviewing the evidence, HM Inspectors will work with Dundee City Council officers, to 
carry out a further visit to the school by January 2025.  Following this visit, Dundee City 
Council will write to you as parents/carers informing you of the further progress the school 
has made. 
 
 
HM Inspectors 
 

https://education.gov.scot/terms-of-use
https://sites.google.com/dd.glow.scot/st-johns-rc-high-school/home/about-us/our-school-news
https://sites.google.com/dd.glow.scot/st-johns-rc-high-school/home/about-us/our-school-news

